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Ryan Craffey

From: Ryan Craffey
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2022 4:56 PM
To: Hibdon, Brian
Subject: Acknowledgment - Response to NOV

Good afternoon Brian, 
 
This email formally acknowledges receipt of the letter from Tyme Engineering dated October 25, 2022 in 
response to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC’s) letter dated September 15, 2022, transmitting 
a Notice of Violation. In this letter, you confirmed the root cause of the violation and described the corrective 
actions that Tyme Engineering has taken to restore compliance and to address the potential for recurrence. 
These corrective actions included a commitment to request an amendment to your license; that request was 
subsequently received by our Materials Licensing Branch on October 27, 2022, and has been entered into our 
Web Based Licensing system under control no. 633344.   
 
The NRC has reviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adequate, and has no further questions at 
this time. The effectiveness of these corrective actions will be examined during a future inspection. Your 
amendment request will be reviewed by a member of the Materials Licensing Branch. If they have any 
questions or require any additional information, they will reach out to you directly. 
 
In accordance with the NRC’s “Rules of Practice” in Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations Section 2.390, 
of a copy of this correspondence will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s Public 
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), 
accessible from the NRC’s website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you! 
 

Ryan Craffey 
Senior Health Physicist 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Inspection Branch, Region III 
(630) 829-9655   
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